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Re- think your water consumption. 
 

At school, we are having a big push on all things eco. Over the half term and 
next term, our biggest target is water consumption and water education. To get 
everyone involved in this push, we are going to be having a school 
competition.  
All we want children to do, is to create some saving water posters! Posters 
must be full of facts and tips all about reducing water usage, it must be bright, 
colourful and eye catching!  
 
Examples: 

 

 
 

 

How to enter. 
Create your own poster at home and give it to Miss Hindle or Miss 
Pemberton by Friday 24th. 

Who will judge the winners? 
The eco-committee will decide which posters are the winning posters. We will 
not reveal who each poster owns to until we have decided the winner based 
on the work. 

What will the winner get? 
The winner will get a prize from the eco-committee and their poster will be 
displayed in and around the school environment. 


